
  
 

 
 

Network Notification 
____________________________________________________ 
 
Date: December 15, 2015         
      
To:  CareSource® MyCare Ohio Providers 
 
From:  CareSource 
 
Subject: MyCare Coordination of Benefits (COB) Change  
 
 
CareSource has revised its MyCare COB claims processing methodology to be consistent 
with the new Ohio Department of Medicaid’s policy that is effective for claims with a date of 
service on or after January 1, 2016.  
 
For claims with a date of service effective January 1, 2016, CareSource will consider up to 
100% of the Medicaid maximum allowable, less what Medicare and/or all other primary 
insurers paid.  At this time, the modification in the COB methodology does not apply to 
Dialysis Centers and Ambulatory Surgery Centers, providing care to MyCare members.  All 
other providers and facilities are subject to this change.   
 
If you have questions, please contact Provider Services at 1-800-488-0134, Monday through 
Friday, 8a.m. to 6p.m., or your Health Partner Representative.  
 
Thank you for all you do every day to serve our members. 
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